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Crystal Card

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 3:45 PM
To: 'Shawn Meyer-Steele'
Subject: RE: Reopened FPL Nuclear Cost Recovery on docket for 2015, 

Good afternoon,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 150009 and forwarding your comments to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
From: Shawn Meyer-Steele [mailto:smsteele@h2oprofessionals.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 2:56 PM 
To: Records Clerk; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office of 
Commissioner Brisé; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Subject: Reopened FPL Nuclear Cost Recovery on docket for 2015,  
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
                                                                                         2 February 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Public  Service Commissioners: 
 
 
Chairman Art Graham 
Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown 
Commissioner Lisa Polak Edgar 
Commissioner Ronald A. Brisé 
Commissioner Jimmy Patronis 
 
 
My name is Shawn Meyer-Steele, a resident of Miami, and I am writing to you today an item on your docket for 2015, the 
reopened Nuclear Cost Recovery, specifically in your consideration in the matter of the amount of money that FPL may recover 
before it constructs the planned two (2) nuclear reactor units and transmission lines.  
 
FPL is a thriving private business with 2014 GAAP earnings of US $286 million up from $248 million in 2013.  FPL’s parent 
company NextEra Energy had combined earnings of $2.5 Billion, up from 1.9 Billion in 2013.  FPL is a thriving and profitable 
business.  As an owner of a private business operating in the state of Florida and a meaningful investor in businesses in Tampa, 
California and Canada I am aware of the challenges in innovating, developing new products and expanding a business.  Yet I am 
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not aware of any other private business, even other localized monopolies like FPL, that can take advantage of and burden their 
captured clients with the upfront costs of development efforts. 
 
It’s unfair and onerous to the clients of FPL, who have alternative source from which to buy our power from. 
 
I would like to add my voice to the masses urging the Florida Public Services Commission to do the fair and correct thing and let 
FPL incur their own development costs.  Please don’t hoist yet another burden on the beleaguered private citizens and 
businesses in Florida. 
 
Sincerely 
 
   
 
 
Shawn Meyer-Steele 
  
Email:  smsteele@h2oprofessionals.com  
  
Confidentiality Statement 
The information contained in this email and in any attached files is confidential and may be legally privileged. Readers of this 
message who are not the intended recipient are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this 
message is prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the original 
message. 
  
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.  Thank you. 
 




